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CiF president Jaume Ferrer and Ricard Pérez, head of Fundació Baleària, have renewed a
partnership agreement to sponsor cultural activities on the island.

  

Cultural councillor Susana Labrador, also present at the signing, explained that the agreement,
first struck in November 2015, is “the driving force behind the increase in cultural programming
on the island”. According to the councillor, thanks to the partnership a number of homegrown
Formentera acts also been exported.

  

For Baleària, the agreement —and promoting exhibitions and concerts from other Balearic
artists— is a sign of its commitment to Formentera. Another example of this is La Baralla de les
Meravelles , an
exhibit by Valencian painter Ramon Pérez Carrió currently at La Caixa bank's gallery space.

  

Last year the Fundació Balear, the Formentera Council and Obra Cultural Balear programmed a
series of musical acts under the banner Un mar de paraules. The series included performances
by Andreu Valor, Estellés de má en má, Pau Alabajos, Meritxell Gené and others.
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